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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

January 27, 2022 

Dear FBC family, 

 

 Do you ever feel like you have done too many things wrong and that God has got to 
be getting tired of your confessing sin again and again and again? Do not get discouraged, 
dear friend. There is no way possible for you to exhaust the mercy of God.  

 The Bible teaches us, “The LORD is merciful and gracious, slow to anger and   
abounding in steadfast love.” As Richard Sibbes so eloquently states, “There is more mercy 
in Christ than sin in us.” This is not a license to sin, but rather more reason to serve the Lord 
with gladness.  

  

In Christ, 

 

Pastor Mike 

 

The next     

Sunday School 

breakfast will 

be March 6th. 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Carla Hamilton Rachel Goosen 

Clayton Phillips Tammy Phillips 

Gail Rogers Tracy Barnes 

Children’s  

Message Youth 

AM Benediction Shannon Howard 

Decision         

Counselor Ron Jenkins 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Kevin Williams 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 

Week of 1/23/2022 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 63 

Worship Service 94 

Online Worship 51 

Wednesday Activities 56 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $4,013.51 

Budget Given $1,465.00 

Yearly Needs $16,054.04 

Yearly Given $10,158.13 

Sunday, January 30, 2022 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Worship Service 

5:30 PM Free͏dinner͏(Chili͏dogs)͏for͏

all͏who͏attend͏our͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

activities: 

 Connect͏Kids 

 Impact͏youth 

6:00͏PM Adult͏Bible͏Study* 

*Nursery͏provided 

HELPERS for 01/30/22 HISTORY SERVICES  SCHEDULE 

Wednesday, Feb.2, 2022 



FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS 

1 Cody Jenkins 

 Karen Rullman 

3 Patricia Warner 

9 Andy BeDell 

10 Danielle Ashby 

12 Janice Windsor 

13 Polly Pollard 

14 Annie Kline 

 Penny Williams 

15 Emma Brooks 

17 Bill Irwin 

18 Nancy Erdmann 

19 Jarin Pittman 

20 Whitney Eason 

22 Elizabeth Stipetich 

25 Tim Bush 

 Leland Troxel 

27 Natalie Reed 

 Richard Southard 

28  Melba Hinkleman 

 Elda Lewis 

FEBRUARY  CALENDAR 

1 9:00 AM         Roundtable 

6 8:30 AM         Deacon Meeting 

9 8 AM-3PM     Henry County Health Services 

13 Immediately after church:  Women’s Bible Study  meets for 15 minutes 

 8:30 AM         Stewardship Committee Meeting 

19 7:00 AM         Men’s Bible Study 

20 8:30 AM        Staff  Meeting 

26 7:00 AM         Men’s  Bible Study 

27 8:30 AM         Council  Meeting 

28 4:30 PM         Women’s Bible Study 

JANUARY STATISTICS 

       Weekly Attendance   Weekly Offering 

1/02/22-1/08/22  77 $0  (Church cancelled) 

1/09/22-1/15/22  174 $6,655.00 

1/16/22-1/22/22  151 $2,038.13 

1/23/22-1/29/22  213 $1,465.00 

    

Yearly Budget Needed Yearly Budget Received 

$16, 054.04 $10,158.13 

Join us as we read God’s Word together! 

Week 5:   January 30-Feb 5 Week 6:  February 6-12 

 Matthew 21    Matthew 26  

 Matthew 22    Matthew 27  

 Matthew 23    Matthew 28  

 Matthew 24    Mark 1   

 Matthew 25    Mark 2 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Week 7:  February 13-19  Week 8: February 20-26 

   

 Mark 3    Mark 8 

 Mark 4    Mark 9 

 Mark 5    Mark 10 

 Mark 6    Mark 11 

 The oldest commercially-made mint patty or 
cake was made by the Quiggin’s family on the Isle 
of Man (an island located in the middle of the     
northern Irish Sea). They had been making the 
cakes since 1840, but in 1880, four of the sons 
formed the Kendal Mint Cake Company.                          
 In honor of this  important day, Teri will have 
a bowl of peppermint patties on her desk.  Come 
on by to sink your teeth into the yummy goodness! 



 

We extend our deepest sympathies to Kay Rosebrough on the death of her 

step-sister June Sloan who passed away January 16, 2022. 

 

We received a wonderful letter from the Executive Director of the Missouri Baptist Convention in which this 
information was shared: 

 “If you've seen this week's Pathway, you know the great news that Missouri Baptists 

set a new giving record for the Rheubin L. South Missouri Missions Offering (MMO), contributing $824,436 
in 2021 – surpassing the previous record of $821,722 set in 2019. 

  Total MMO receipts for 2021, which are disbursed in 2022, outpaced the goal of $725,000 and far           
exceeded 2020 MMO giving of $736,628. 

   In a year plagued with uncertainty, Missouri Baptists truly trusted in the providence of God and gave 
generously to the Lord’s work across our state. I am so grateful to the Lord for each of you….” 

Operation Christmas child:   

In February,  we͏will͏be͏collecting͏washcloths,͏bar͏soap,͏toothbrushes,͏and͏clearance͏Valentine’s͏

stuffed͏animals,͏however,͏͏feel͏free͏to͏put͏other͏items͏in͏the͏basket͏in͏the͏foyer͏(just͏remember,͏no͏

liquids!).͏͏In͏fact,͏Mandy found a great idea...when͏you’re͏buying͏toothbrushes͏or͏anything͏else͏for͏

your͏family,͏pick up one extra͏and͏put͏it͏in͏the͏box͏in͏the͏foyer.͏͏For͏example,͏when͏you’re͏buying͏

socks͏for͏yourself,͏grab͏a͏package͏for͏us͏to͏put͏in͏the͏shoeboxes͏and͏place it 

in the basket.͏͏If͏you͏see͏anything͏on͏clearance͏that͏a͏child͏would͏love͏or͏

need,͏go͏ahead͏and͏grab͏one͏for͏the͏shoeboxes.͏͏If͏you͏donate͏a͏little͏at͏a͏

time͏throughout͏the͏year,͏your͏giving͏will͏not͏feel͏like͏a͏burden...and͏think͏of͏

the͏blessings͏for͏the͏kids͏who͏receive͏the͏boxes.͏͏͏͏͏͏THANK YOU!! 

Special͏anniversary͏ 

Is͏coming͏up... 

Did͏you͏know͏that͏Pastor͏Mike͏and͏his͏͏͏

wonderful͏family͏will͏soon͏have͏been͏with͏

us͏for͏a͏whole͏year͏already?͏͏ 

His͏hire͏date͏was͏Feb.͏1,͏2021,͏and͏his͏first͏

date͏preaching͏as͏our͏pastor͏was͏Feb͏21,͏

2021.͏͏Just͏thought͏you͏all͏would͏like͏to͏

know.͏͏ 

February 20 

February 27 

March 6 

March 13 

March 20        TIMES 

March 27                 TO BE  

April 3     ANNOUNCED 

April 10  

April 17     Performance 

We grieve with our schools and our community  the 

passing of Scott Ireland, School Superintendent.  Our 

deepest condolences and prayers for his family, friends, 

neighbors, and colleagues. 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZwXyAMCRLKOc4pVd4UmUKB26v8ebUVL331jRNyYSSu-REkrEEvEou3EBvWdyTTh0qkkKZbY6j7iBac2IkD-wOy2Wl6ZeMu32fvoFVgRmuoAyfxhFKzHC6s8T77IQg63e2xBkgIvkG02RY5R4WllYapeQN2Jp2_KnWQkTXsGQIffw2bflnqjn6_DHIgRZij9hkHl9nB1oP4og1JbCo7DC-ADKeRTLe-Hazp_


Lottie Moon Christmas Offering 

      Goal:  $3,000.00 

Received:  $2,345.00     

THANK YOU FOR GIVING SO GENEROUSLY, FBC FAMILY. 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

Starts February 19th. 

The Men’s Bible study is on 

the schedule to start back up 

on Saturday mornings            

at 7:00 am                               

in the Fellowship Hall            

beginning February 19th.   

Contact Bill Rogers or the 

church office if you would like 

to attend. 

Women’s Bible Study 

 If you have signed up for this session of 

the Women’s Bible  Study, we will meet right 

after church February 13th in Walthall’s 

classroom to pass out the books, take your 

payment, and go over what this study will 

look like.  The first meeting will be Monday, 

February 28th in the Walthall’s class from 

4:30-6L00 pm. 

Call Teri if you have any questions. 


